
 

Volunteers Return  
   

The Auxiliary Board and hospital staff met on January 21, 2021, to
discuss resuming volunteer services at the hospital. During that meeting,
it was decided to bring the volunteers back in phases.  The first phase
began the week of February 15.  There will be further discussion in March
regarding phase two.
 
I know several of you are anxious to return.  I do not have a firm date
when all volunteers will return.  I have enclosed a form for you to
complete, so when appropriate, I will know what days you are available.  
 
Once determined when volunteer 
services will be resumed in the 
department you volunteer in, I will 
contact you.  At that time, we can verify 
your schedule.  
 
If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me.

Hospital Updates

Important Dates
We will be holding a uniform
sale on Thursday, April 8, in
Conference Room 1.
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Hospital Updates and Important Dates

 
Any questions please contact Angie

at 
260-667-5338 or 

260-367-1246



Cameron has officially given over 10,000 vaccines.  I know many of you
have already received yours.  If anyone would still like to receive their
vaccine, please contact me, and I will get you scheduled.

The enclosed form also contains questions regarding the COVID-19
vaccine.  All information will remain confidential.  Cameron would like to
have an idea on what percentage of individuals were vaccinated.

The vaccine is your choice, it does not determine if you can volunteer.

Cameron Hospital wouldn't be what it is today without
the dedicated group of volunteers who graciously give
their time, energy and talent to serve our patients and

community!
THANK YOU!

COVID - 19 Vaccine

Volunteer Information Center
Recently I had a bulletin board installed and an additional drawer
designated for volunteers.  Both are located in the hallway behind
Customer Service, next to the sign-in book, by the lockers.

The plan is to use this area as a central location for communications. 
 Volunteers can use the new drawer to drop off paperwork that needs to
be turned in. (You are always welcome to come down and see me but,
this is probably more convenient.)  If the paper work you have to turn in
contains confidential information, please ask Customer Service to lock the
drawer for safe keeping.


